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	PRESS RELEASE


Cabs in Brno without problems
(Brno, October 11, 2016) Problematic operations of Czech taxi services is a frequently discussed topic for clerks as well as the public. In September, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority and the Transport Department of the Brno City Municipality focused on this field within a joint inspection action aiming at compliance with the Act on Consumer Protection as well as the Act on Road Transport as regards the provision of taxi services at night.
CTIA inspectors together with the employees of the Transport Department of the Brno City Municipality carried out 9 night inspections on the territory of Brno. The joint action started in a music club which also offers taxi services to its guests. Inspectors carried out an inspection of spirits which were poured into glasses with ice. This incorrect provision of a drink breached the Act No. 634/1992 Coll. on Consumer Protection whose section 3 par. 1 letter a) determines that the vendor is a) obliged to sell products in correct amounts and to allow the consumer to check it, which is not possible in case of glasses with ice. Inspectors also ordered a transport service to take them to a specific place where the employees of the Transport Department of the Brno City Municipality and the Police of the Czech Republic waited. Subsequently CTIA officers carried out other six taxi drives and the Department’s employees other two drives with cabs. 

Violation of law was discovered only in 1 case when the service operator had no trade licence to operate a taxi service as well as other documents required by law. However, most of the inspected providers of taxi services carry out their activities in compliance with applicable laws, which is a positive sign.
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